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NOTE SENT BY THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PARAGUAY

PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF PARAGUAY

TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Washington, D.C.

No. 313-12/MPP/OEA


The Permanent Mission of Paraguay to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the distinguished Chair of the Permanent Council and has the honor to request that it convene a special meeting of the Permanent Council for next Wednesday, June 27, to report on the developments taking place in the Republic of Paraguay.


The Permanent Mission of Paraguay to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Permanent Council renewed assurances of its highest consideration.









Washington, D.C., June 23, 2012

The Distinguished 

Chair of the Permanent Council 

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C. – United States of America
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